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- The potential value creation and contributions of the

green transformation to manufacturing operations and
supply chains (environmental cost/benefit analysis);

- Challenges of green transformation to manufacturing
operations and supply chains.

- Expectations from human resources, including
management with green transformation.

- Risks of the green transformation to manufacturing
operations and supply chains (e.g., wars, politics,
business laws, regulations, and crises).

- Energy monitoring and analysis.
- Barriers to green operations and supply chain (e.g.,

barriers in production, transportation, packaging,
storage, disposal, and end-of-product life cycle
management).

- Using sustainable criteria for supplier selection in
green operations and supply chain.

- The role of academic institutions in green operations
and supply chain.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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